
10pm Sat 5th March; preparation for BYC Epee / Sabre on 6th March 2016. 

This competition is now being prepared and no more web entry  forms will be used from now. 

If you wish to add an entry then it may be possible to do so manually on the day.   Please arrive early 

for check-in and bring a pre-written cheque plus some evidence of British Fencing membership (eg a 

print showing your account in BF.Sport80.com). 

Please also send an email to Ian de Whalley and Jon Milner so that we have some e-record.  Please 

include in the email the name of the fencer (both 1st name and surname).   

Thanks, 

Ian 

 

 


